
Orange County Transportation Authority

Legislation Text

Review of Policy on Unsolicited Proposals

The Orange County Transportation Authority has a procurement policy in place which allows staff to
accept unsolicited proposals from entities interested in offering unique or innovative products or
services. Staff is interested in re-introducing this procurement method by engaging in outreach
efforts to inform the business community and encourage submittals that advance Orange County
Transportation Authority’s goals and objectives.
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